
Friday, September 3rd  
 
FOOTBALL 
Last night, your Lake Central Grimmer-Clark Football Team took on the Portage Indians 
from Willowcreek. They fought hard and many players showed heart and pride in a 42-
29 loss. Are you the next Indian to step up and show pride and "wield the hatchet" ? Do 
you want to "defend the spear"? Logan Wroughton is. Dylan Bowen is. Are you? Push 
yourself and be a Coyote and a Lake Central Indian!! 
 
CHESS CLUB 
Attention anyone interested in playing chess or learning how to play chess: The 
first Chess Club meeting of the school year will take place next Wednesday morning, 
September 8th, in room 607 from 8:00 until 8:30.   Hope to see you there! 
  
 
FRIENDSHIP CLUB 
A call-out meeting for Friendship Club is set for next Wednesday, September 8, at 8:00 
am.  The meeting will be held in art room 611.  Friendship Club is open to any students 
in grades 5 through 8.  If you have questions, please see Mrs. Govert. 
 
 
 
SPELL BOWL 
Be a team player! Join Spell Bowl 2021 and expand your vocabulary.  Compete with 
other schools for individual and team awards.  Have fun practicing with your team!  You 
do not have to spell out loud like they do on TV. There will be a call-out meeting for 
interested 6-8 graders next Wednesday, Sept 8th, at 8:00 a.m. with Mrs. Kaeb in room 
704. 
 
 
**************************************************************************************************** 

PARENTS: 
 
THERE IS NO SCHOOL MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 6TH, 
IN OBSERVANCE OF LABOR DAY. 
 
TUTORING BEGINS TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 7TH, THE 
DAY AFTER LABOR DAY.  TUTORING WILL BE 
TUESDAYS AND THURSDAYS FROM 8:00-8:30 A.M. 
 



CLARK YEARBOOK 2022 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale now!  Don't miss the opportunity to 
give your child a keepsake for years to come.  To order a yearbook, please 
visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888. 
Yearbook sale dates: 
Early Bird Sale 8/13/2021-10/31/2021                   $25 
End of Semester Sale 11/01/2021-12/17/2021      $30 
Last Chance to Preorder     12/18 - Sold Out       $35  
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the front office. 
 
Parents, please do not send your children to school if 
they are exhibiting any COVID-19 
symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 symptoms 
are:  fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, 
and/or congestion. 
 
Just a reminder, please make sure your children are charging their 
chromebooks at night so they are ready to go in the morning. 
 
Hiring Sub Custodians 
LCSC is currently in need of substitute custodians, no experience is needed, we will 
have you train with someone.  Sub custodians rate is  $11.50/hour, hours will be 
mostly 3pm – 11pm and 3:30pm – 11:30pm Monday – Friday.  Subs are usually 
needed almost every day during the week, perfect for someone who only wants to 
work a few days a week.  Apply online at https://lcsc.us/administrators/human-
resources/.  Questions can be directed to Sheila Novotny 
at snovotny@lcscmail.com. 
  
 
HAVE A FANTASTIC LABOR DAY WEEKEND!  
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